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For certain part-time undergraduate pre-registration healthcare programmes commencing 
between 1 August 2017 and 31 July 2018, maintenance bursaries are being made 
available. As part of the transitional arrangements for these types of programmes, a 
capping arrangement has been established. The following universities and programmes 
have a capped allocation for places that will attract a maintenance bursary. 

Part-time courses 2017/18 

University Programme(s) 

University of Brighton Occupational Therapy 

University of Cumbria Occupational Therapy 

University of Salford 
Occupational Therapy 

Physiotherapy 

University of Huddersfield Podiatry 

Birmingham City University Speech and Language Therapy 

Oxford Brookes University 
Adult Nursing 

Operating Department Practice 

London South Bank University Occupational Therapy 

Students who are awarded a capped place will be eligible to apply for a tuition fee loan 
from Student Finance England. In order to receive a maintenance bursary, students must 
meet the following eligibility criteria: 

 Awarded a capped place on an eligible programme 
 Ordinarily resident in England 
 In receipt of a tuition fee loan from Student Finance England 

If you are studying on one of these courses, you will need to create a new account on the 
Bursary Online Support System (BOSS). 

For more information about the new funding arrangements please visit our website.  

 

 

https://www.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/healthcare-students/courses-starting-after-1-august-2017

